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After a whirlwind week of more than 30 events, the NUS Sustainability CONNECT Highlight Festival 
came to a close last Saturday. 

We would like to thank our partners and all participants for your support. See you next year! 

Meanwhile, continue to visit our website for sustainability news and events! 
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